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October 2, 2019
Dear All Star:
Congratulations on your selection to the 2019 FACA Volleyball All-Star Team.   The 2019 All-Star Classic will be played on Saturday, November 23rd at Florida Southern College in Lakeland.  The All-Star Classic starts at 10:00 AM with a best 3 out of 5 format.  All-Star players are to report to the Hampton Inn (3630 Lakeside Village Blvd, Lakeland, FL (893) 603-7600) on November 22, 2019 at 3:00 PM.  The All-Stars will have at team dinner at the hotel at 5:00 pm before going to practice at Florida Southern College.
All-Stars are asked to bring practice gear (including shoes).   We will provide the All Star Volleyball Uniform Top furnished by Badger Sportswear.  Please bring BLACK spandex for the game.  You will receive all-star souvenirs and memorabilia for your participation as well as playing with some of the best players in the state. 
Parents and coaches are responsible for getting the all-stars to Lakeland.  Once there, the all-star’s expenses (lodging, food, insurance, etc.) will be covered by the FACA All-Star budget.  If parents and coaches need lodging (at their expense), they can call the Hampton Inn and make reservations (cutoff 11/18 - $109).  To get the special FACA All-Star rate, you should tell them you are with the FACA Volleyball All-Stars.  All-Star’s rooms have been reserved by the FACA.  We will assign two all-stars per room.

Please call the FACA Office (850) 727-8117 if for some reason you are unable to participate.  We look forward to seeing you in Lakeland! 
Sincerely,

Shelton Crews

Shelton Crews
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